
 May 7, 2018 

  

        The Walker Township Supervisors met on Monday, May 7, 2018 at the Walker Township Municipal 

Building for their monthly meeting. Martin Dreibelbis called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. 

Supervisors Casner and Wagner were present. The minutes of the April 2, 2018 meeting were approved as 

presented. 

 VISITORS:  Duane Hart from Friendship Fire Co was present to discuss Act 172 of 2018. Discussion 

included what criteria a volunteer would need to meet to be eligible for the tax credit. 

OLD BUSINESS: Mr. Dreibelbis will follow up with Cohen Law Group concerning the Nittany Media 

contract. Mr. Casner will follow up with the trash complaint at Harshberger’s Restaurant. Mr. Casner 

talked to Mr. Jeremy Imes concerning his property on Kilmer Rd. Mr. Imes stated he will clean the 

property. Solicitor Seth Mosebey sent a copy of a letter to be sent to Mr. Ray Leonard concerning the 

junk on his property. The Supervisors agreed to have Mr. Mosebey send the letter. The Supervisors 

agreed to advertise the Act 172 ordinance to be adopted at the June 4
th
 meeting. 

ZONING: By motion of Mr. Casner, seconded by Mr. Wagner and carried it was resolved to approve the 

following permits as presented by Mr. David Yohn: Emanual Wengerd (land use), Steve Reinford (land 

use), Mervin Zendt (land use), Brett Wagner (land use), Elk Forest Products (land use), JPH Enterprise 

(land use), Journey Christian Church (land use) and Mark Davis (land use).  

 SECRETARY: Township and Recreation Board meetings, Completed minutes – Township and 

Recreation Board, park calendar. Bid results, park emails and phone calls.    

ROADS: The Supervisors discussed the “Do’s and Do not’s of road paving. It was suggested to have Mr. 

Peterson to consult with the Supervisors when the roads are being paved. Mr. Dreibelbis sent the state 

police crash report and pictures of the pedestrian signal post to Mr. Rutter. 

 ORDINANCES: None reported. 

 FINANCES: None reported. 

PARK: None reported. 

NEW BUSINESS: By motion of Mr. Dreibelbis, seconded by Mr. Wagner and carried it was resolved to 

approve an agreement to allow Mr. Steve Leach to place a garage within a less than 2 foot setback due to 

the positioning of his property. 

By motion of Mr. Casner, seconded by Mr. Wagner it was resolved to not approve a re-zoning request 

made by Mr. Steve Reinford. Mr. Dreibelbis abstained. 

The Supervisors acknowledged the receipt of the Mifflintown Municipal Authority’s application for water 

allocation permit renewal.   

SUBDIVISIONS: By motion of Mr. Casner, seconded by Mr. Wagner and carried it was resolved to 

approve the Norman C Hower estate subdivision. By motion of Mr. Wagner, seconded by Mr. Casner and 

carried it was resolved to approve the Michael G Page subdivision. 

BILLS: By motion of Mr. Casner, seconded by Mr. Wagner and carried it was resolved to approve the 

monthly bills paid with checks 13240 through 13265 and #678 from Mexico Street Light fund.  An EFT 

was approved in the amount of $1,167.45 for payroll taxes.  

 

By motion of Mr. Wagner, seconded by Mr. Casner and carried it was resolved to adjourn at 9:25 pm. 

  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Nancy Baillie, Secretary 


